
I do not approve of the prozanski-Burdick gun bill. It violates my 2nd amendment rights in more 
ways then one! I don't understand how our state Representatives could imagine a safer Oregon 
with this bill. Last I knew criminals were not allowed to have guns. Again I do not approve the 
said bill. 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Jimmy Sullivan 
P.O box 171 
Durkee, Or 

 


